
Committee Meeting Thursday May June 18th 25 

 

Present: J Lochead in the Chair.  

Messrs H Slatter, R Whitworth, W H Andrew, J C Payne, J H Taylor, F L Eaton, G Robson, H L 

Boardman R Bennett, F Moss and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting and Finance Committee Meeting were read and adopted.  

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership:- Mrs W Lever. 

Temporary Member for six months, and Mrs H Barker, honorary member. 

 

The transfer from honorary member to playing member of Mrs J C Payne was agreed to. 

 

The resignations of were accepted: - Mr and Mrs E Coop and Miss Ethel Hartley were 

accepted. 

 

The application of Mr E Entwistle for his loan money was read and it was decided to pay 

same. 

 

The question of the Donation List and means of getting in money in respect to same was 

mentioned and it was decided to post a list of those who had promised and add to it from 

week to week and Mr Andrew offered to have the list specially written “for which he was 

thanked”. In regard to the getting in of the money it was agreed that personal application 

would be best and the Secretary was asked to furnish a list for the next meeting of those 

persons still requiring to be seen &c.so that the members of the Committee could arrange as 

to who should see them 

 

It was reported that the Ladies had decided at a Special Meeting to raise the Ladies 

Subscription by £1-1-0 for the year as a contribution to the Special Fund, “ if this 

arrangement would be in order”. It was decided that this would not be in order and would 

violate the rules of the Club and it was decided that the Ladies be informed of this and the 

suggestion made that the amount be raised voluntarily. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - S Sidebottom Ltd 6/2/3, T Maclean 9/-, 

Stamford Estates 31/17/6, Williamson & Ball 8/-, J Andrew & Co 3/6/-, T Gilbert 5/17/11, J 

Waterhouse & Co 2/2/10, S Travis 5/13/8 Total £55-17-2. 

 

A letter from the County Police Athletic Club asking for donations for their Annual Sports 

was read and it was decided to grant them £2/2/- as in previous years. 

 

A letter from Mr Edwin Williamson was read offering a prize for a competition; the entrance 

fee for which to go to the Special Fund. The Committee accepted the offer and moved that 

Mr Williamson be thanked. 

 

A letter from A T Kay was read in reference to members selling golf balls and the matter was 

left with the Captain and Secretary. 

 

The Report and Minutes of the House Committee was read and accepted. 



 

The Report and Minutes of the Greens Committee was read and accepted. 

 

The Handicap Secretary gave particulars of what had taken place at the meeting of the 

Handicap Committee. The Open Mixed Foursomes Event was discussed and it was decided 

to invite the Ladies Committee to arrange with Mr Nield respecting the Catering etc. and the 

Captain and Handicap Secretary to see the Ladies and make all the necessary arrangements. 

 

A letter from the Caddies was read asking permission to hold a Caddies Competition and this 

was left to the Handicap Committee. 

 

James Lochead 

16/7/25. 

 

 

 


